
October 15, 2024

A few years ago a couple joined the team in Queens with 
the hopes of eventually branching off and starting a team on 

Long Island. The Lord has definitely been moving on Long Island and we would like to launch 
the Long Island Team. In the coming days, all the parties involved will have a conversation 
about the timing of that and discussing what resources we need for that to be a reality and how 
to go forward getting those resources. The current Queens/LI team is too small to become two 
separate teams. We need people for both of those. The budget is also too small.  


It is a unique time to challenge people to come to create something new together. I am 
inclined to have the new Long Island team in place for the coming school year. But I have 
learned, it is best to set aside my agenda and want only God's. Please pray for us to have a good 
discussion and for the Lord to lead us together to His will. 


I am praising the Lord for bearing fruit:
• For the growth at SUNY Old Westbury. 
• For the 800+ students the Queens/LI staff and students have rubbed shoulders.
• For the students all over New York State that have placed their trust in Jesus this 

semester. 
I am praying for more:

• God's guidance each day, and as we talk about launching the LI team.
• That I abide in Him/Him in me, and that God would bear fruit through me for His glory.
• New believers
• Students and faculty to be Christ-centered multiplying disciples.


Thank you. I couldn’t do my part without you doing your part. 


Because God’s so loved the world that He gave Jesus, His Son, 

Liz Kealy NY Mission Director

302.353.2025. liz.kealy@cru.org

Students flock to the Cru table at the Queens College club 
fair in order to get a coupon for a free slice of pizza. We 
are praising God for the over 800+ new students we have 
interacted with at club fairs and socials through the first 6 
weeks of the semester across 5 campuses.

SUNY Old Westbury


